
From: Alex Geddes  
Sent: 08 March 2022 15:58 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/0947/T - Tree removal 
 
Hello 
 
I would like to request permission to remove a medium sized willow tree from the the back garden 
of 16 Churchill rd on the border of 15 Churchill rd NW5 1AN. 
 
It’s in the Dartmouth park conservation area.   The tree is only a few years old but planted next to a 
wall and we have concerns about it taking up too much water and damaging walls.  It’s within 5 
meters of our houses.  It’s still young so will grow a lot more. 
 
May we have permission to remove it    We have recently planted a less invasive species nearby as a 
replacement 
 
Thanks 
Alex Geddes 
15 Churchill rd 
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